
Dear Valued Customer,

FirstCapital Bank of Texas has been proudly serving our customers and communities since we opened our 
doors in 1998. For over two decades, you have trusted us with your important financial business, and we thank 
you. It has always been our goal to provide you, our customers, and our communities with friendly, professional 
assistance and products and services to meet your financial needs. Over the years, our mission has remained 
steadfast - You Above All.

As part of our commitment to growth, product enhancements, and an expanded banking center network for 
our customers, we are excited to announce that we expect to merge FirstCapital Bank with Prosperity Bank 
effective May 1, 2023.

We will be working together in the coming weeks to manage a smooth transition for all FirstCapital Bank 
customers. As of now, nothing will change for you until our account conversion on Monday, May 15, 2023. At that 
time, you will gain access to more than 290 banking center locations throughout Texas and Oklahoma, as well as 
a variety of new products and services. Please reference important conversion information in this packet.

Update Your Contact Information

As the conversion date of Monday, May 15, 2023, approaches, we will communicate with you about updates to 
your accounts and when you can visit a Prosperity Bank location. To avoid missing any account change notices 
and other important information, please confirm that your contact information, including your mailing address, 
email address, and phone number are updated in your FirstCapital account records.

Email Communications from Prosperity Bank

To ensure you receive updates and communications, FirstCapital Bank customers with a current email address 
on record can expect to receive email communications from Prosperity Bank, contactus@prosperitybankusa.com. 
Please refer to the remaining contents of this letter for reminders about safeguarding your personal financial 
information when opening emails.

We look forward to bringing you more details on this exciting news. Please visit www.FCBTexas.com/Prosperity 
for the latest updates.

Sincerely,

David Zalman
Sr. Chairman and CEO 
  Prosperity Bank
Sr. Chairman and CEO 
  Prosperity Bancshares

Ken Burgess
Chairman of   
  FirstCapital Bank of Texas  
Chief Executive Officer  
  of First Bancshares of Texas   
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